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Social media content
LinkedIn and Facebook
UPP members: Your new service experience begins Fall 2024! 
This fall, @University Pension Plan Ontario will launch a new member service experience. 
As a UPP member, you’ll start receiving pension services and support directly from UPP’s Member Services team. Plus, you’ll have access to the new myUPP Member Portal, a secure digital platform designed to guide you and inform you in all pension matters—whether you need to ask a question, access your pension information, or estimate your future pension. 
Visit the new Member Experience page on MyUPP.ca to learn more, explore resources, and see answers to your most frequently asked questions.
Instagram
🌟 Exciting news for University Pension Plan (UPP) members! 🍂 Your new UPP service experience begins Fall 2024, including the new myUPP Member Portal. Visit the new Member Experience page on MyUPP.ca to learn more and stay tuned for more details from UPP in the coming months! 🌐 
SMS Text
Exciting news for University Pension Plan (UPP) members! Your new UPP service experience begins Fall 2024. Learn more here: myupp.ca/members/experience
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